
Health Maintenance Exam Notification 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that it is time for your annual 

health maintenance exam. 

Your health is our priority, and regular check-ups are essential for maintaining your well-being. 

Please schedule your appointment at your earliest convenience. 

Here are the details: 

• Date: [Recommended Date] 

• Time: [Recommended Time] 

• Location: [Clinic/Doctor's Office Address] 

If you would like to schedule your appointment or have any questions, please call us at [Phone 

Number] or reply to this email. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health. We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic/Organization Name] 


